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Rep. John Macco’s Statement on Congressman Gallagher Resigning 
 

Green Bay, Wisc. – Today, Congressman Mike Gallagher announced he will be resigning 

from Congress effective April 19th. Representative John Macco (R-Ledgeview) released 

the following statement: 

 

“Thank you Congressman Gallagher for your years of service to the nation and the 8th 

Congressional District. Congressman Gallagher proved to be a principled and responsive 

legislator for our community. Congress would benefit from having more public servants 

like him. I wish him and his family well as they move forward into this next chapter.”    
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